
The Town of Glastonbury is hosting its annual holiday fair at
the Glastonbury Boathouse on Saturday, December 10th,
2022, from 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM. The fair will include festive

activities, a meet & greet with Santa, and holiday shopping
opportunities with local crafters. Vendors who produce

locally/home-made items such as wreaths, gift baskets,
packaged foods, and other seasonal items are invited and

encouraged to participate!



To apply for a booth space ($50), please contact
Kristen by no later than November 18th, at
kristen.michaels@glastonbury-ct.gov.

glastonburyct.gov/holidays
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